
U.S. Department of Justice 
Immigration and Naturalization Service 

CO 2.12-C 
CO 2.15-C 
(4-2779-F) 

425 Eye Street N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20536 

7 JAN 1985 

Harold Weiberg 
Rt. 12, 
Fredrick, Md. 21701 

SUBJECT: Yuri Nosenko 

Dear Request: 

Your request for information related to the subject cited above was recently received in the freedom of Information/Privacy Act ( FOIA/PA ) S ction gf the Central Office of the Immigration and Naturalization Service. 	 .44 eW / 

The purpose of this letter is to let you know that we have received your request and that we will complete it as quickly as possible. 

We receive a large number of requests for information which we try to answer in the approximate order they are received. Depending upon the complexity of your request, it may take from a few weeks to several months to complete our response. Therefore, we ask for your patience and understanding. 

We have assigned your request the Control Number shown in parenthesis at the top of this letter. If you have any questions, you may write or call us at (2021 633-3278. If you call, please cite your Control Number so that you may be directed to the person handling your request. 

Sincerely, 

alAvvi„,0 
obert P. Amerine 
FOIA/PA Reviewing Officer 
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